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DATE:	February 7, 2019

	TOPIC
	DISCUSSION/ACTION
	FOLLOW-UP

	Housekeeping Announcements
	Attendance will be taken by poll after each conference call. Members will receive an email with a doodle link after each call. Please enter your first and last name and check the box indicating you were in attendance. No action required if you were unable to make the conference call.
	Kelly will send the poll link.

	Guidelines in progress 
	Guideline updates in progress:
· CYP2C9/HLA/phenytoin: Drafting recommendation
· CYP2D6/codeine: evidence review underway
· CYP2C19/clopidogrel
New guidelines in progress: 
· CYP2B6/efavirenz: in review
· CYP2D6/atomoxetine: in review
· CYP2C19/PPIs: Evidence review underway
· CYP2C9/celecoxib: Evidence review underway
	Guideline preparation will continue and Kelly will continue to follow-up.

	CPIC meeting registration now open
	CPIC is planning a CPIC meeting that will be held June 6th and 7th at St. Jude Children’s Research Hospital in Memphis, TN. The preliminary program and registration is now available at https://cpicpgx.org/meetings/. 
	Kelly will follow-up with more information when available.

	NHGRI genomic medicine working group (GMWG) update
	Mary described the work of the NHGRI GMWG (https://www.genome.gov/27549220/genomic-medicine-working-group/; publication summarizing the GMX meeting on Pgx: https://ascpt.onlinelibrary.wiley.com/doi/10.1002/cpt.1048). 
	Members encouraged to follow the GMWG sites.

	CPIC informatics working group update
	[bookmark: _GoBack]James discussed the key findings from the Nov/Dec listening sections about the CPIC database/API efforts.  Some key themes included the need for versioning, a batch processing option, and the importance of defining actionable variants. A working group from Stanford and St. Jude is carefully evaluating the existing resources to refine them for the new database.  The CPIC informatics group will provide oversight for standardizing the implementation resources for the database and routinely receive updates.  

Author groups may be contacted for their expertise if substantive changes to the resources are required for the database, and there will likely be different expectations for the implementation resources for new guidelines.  CPIC informatics will continue to provide feedback on implementation resources for new/updated guidelines. A few organizations have volunteered to be early testing partners for the API and we are very interested to work with additional groups to be sure the database/API are widely and quickly used.  
	James/Michelle will continue to update.

	Update on ASCO and CAP endorsements
	Late last year CPIC submitted four cancer-related guidelines for ASCO endorsement. ASCO declined endorsement of CPIC guidelines on the basis of the topics not being highly prioritized for ASCO guideline endorsement in light of other existing resources, or they are too specific in the context of their general guideline topics. ASCO is working to update their endorsement process and we were encouraged to resubmit but maybe as one consolidated cancer-related guideline. CPIC leadership is deciding how best to proceed. CAP (College of American Pathologists) has formally stated their support of CPIC guidelines. We have added a statement to our CPIC homepage regarding this (cpicpgx.org).
	CPIC members with ideas for future endorsements are encouraged to follow-up with Kelly.

	PRIME Care Study
	Dr. David Oslin present on the VA’s PRIME Care Study
	



